
 

 

 8th of April, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Response Measures for May and June 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

First and foremost, HMM, would like to express our sincere appreciation and gratitude for your 

continuous support to all of HMM’s services around the world. 

 

Following the global outbreak of COVID-19, HMM have revised schedules for May and June to 

mitigate the impacts of the pandemic. The details of the blank sailings are announced as per below 

in response to lower market demand due to the spread of the virus. 

 

Asia and North Europe 

FE2 and FE4 loops will be merged from week 19 to week 26, the combined service will be 

named as FE2, and its rotation will be as follows:  

Pusan – Shanghai - Ningbo - Yantian - Singapore – (North Continent ports rotation subject 

to berth window availability) - Singapore – Pusan 

 

Asia and the Mediterranean 

Week 19 – MD1 and MD3 void 

Week 20 – MD2 void 

Week 21 – MD1 void 

Week 22 – MD2 and MD3 void 

Week 23 – MD1 void 

Week 24 – MD2 and MD3 void 

Week 25 – MD1 void 

Week 26 – MD2 void 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our local HMM office. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

HMM Company Limited 


